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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

South Drexel Parking Options

Ruthellen Weaver <lawmarm@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 5, 2022 at 4:36 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

As a visionally different, mobility impaired individual I rely on what little parking there is in front of my office at 542 S
Drexel. The competition for the spaces is already fairly fierce given that Cherbourg Bakery draws multiple customers
most mornings. I hope you will consider not eliminating parking on either side of the street. 

I do not wish to move my office! I love Bexley!

Ruthellen Weaver   

Sent from my iPhone


